
 
 
BUILDING GREAT NEIGHBOURHOODS AND OPEN SPACES 

 

BUILDING LORELEI AND BEAUMARIS 
Beginning in Spring 2020, Lorelei (2020-2021) and Beaumaris (2021-2022) will experience Neighbourhood Renewal. Through 
the City of Edmonton’s ​Building Great Neighbourhoods and Open Spaces​ branch, the Neighbourhood Renewal program will 
rehabilitate roads, replace street lights, curb and gutters, repair sidewalks, and connect missing sidewalk links where possible in 
Lorelei and Beaumaris. Cost sharing opportunities will be made available through the Local Improvement process for sidewalk 
reconstruction and decorative street light upgrades in the neighbourhoods. Other opportunities to improve parks and public 
spaces will also be explored. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

WORKING TOGETHER TO MAKE THE MOST OUT OF YOUR NEIGHBOURHOOD 

This is your city and your neighbourhood. We want to understand how you experience your neighbourhood and ask for your 
input on what we might do to make it better. We will engage and work with you on the renewal of roads, sidewalks, street lights, 
and park spaces, and promote other community opportunities to enhance how people live and interact in Lorelei and Beaumaris. 
We commit to being open and transparent about how your input is used. Let’s make the most out of your neighbourhood! 

GET INVOLVED - CONFIRMING A COMMUNITY VISION AND GUIDING PRINCIPLES 

Now is the time to get involved and share your voice. 
Work with us to confirm a community vision and guiding 
principles and further explore opportunities for 
improvements. We have created a road map (right) to 
help you understand the steps of the renewal process 
and how you can participate. At each step we will  
tell you what the purpose is and how your input  
will inform the decisions being made. We commit  
to report back on how we used your input.  

DECORATIVE STREET LIGHTS 

As part of the Lorelei/Beaumaris Neighbourhood 
Renewal, standard street lights will be replaced. 
The cost of the standard street light is paid by the City. 
However, property owners have the opportunity to 
upgrade to decorative street lights. The upgrade from 
standard to decorative street lights is a community 
initiated local improvement and carries an additional 
cost to property owners. A community submission of a 
decorative lighting option for consideration will be 
required by July 2, 2019. To learn more about this 
opportunity, please contact Sherry Wallace at 
sherry.wallace@edmonton.ca or visit 
edmonton.ca/localimprovements. 

STAY INFORMED 

For more information regarding the Lorelei/Beaumaris 
neighbourhood renewal, upcoming public engagement  
Opportunities, and to subscribe to project updates, please  
visit ​edmonton.ca/BuildingLorelei/Beaumaris. 
 

 

Get involved and help shape the future of your neighbourhood. 
For more information: ​edmonton.ca/BuildingGreatNeighbourhoods · 311 

 


